
Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 13th May 2024 
 
 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Get Set, Grow! 
 

We will continue to explore our topic, 

Growing, by thinking about how some 

animals grow and change. In particular, we 

will focus on the frog lifecycle. 

 
 

 
 

Look out for frogspawn in ponds and talk 

about what it is. Talk about what tadpoles 

are and what they will become. Read 

stories about frogs.  

 

Talk about other animals and how they 

grow and change. 

 
 

 

Literacy 

 

We will read The Teeny-Weeny Tadpole 

and other tadpole and frog stories, 

including information books.      

 
 

We will practise pairing rhyming words. 

 
 

 

 

Read stories about baby animals and other 

creatures that grow and change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Play rhyming games with your child, 

encouraging them to think of real or 

nonsense rhyming words. 
 



Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 13th May 2024 
 
 

 

 

The Nursery Team 😊 

 

Maths 

 

We will practise number recognition, 

trying to match the correct numeral to 

the number name. 

 

We will be counting up and down, starting 

from different numbers, for example, 5, 

6, 7, 8, 9, 10. 
 

 

 

Look out for numbers around you, what 

numbers are on your front door? Can you 

name them? Which numbers can you see on 

buses and street signs? 

 

Have a go at placing objects onto numbers 

and see if you can count out the correct 

amount to match each number. 

 
 

Additional learning 

 

 

We will move like frogs and practise jumping between different places and numbers. 

 
 

We will think about Mental Health Awareness week with a mindfulness session in the 

nature garden.  This year’s theme is Moving.                                                                                                

 
 


